St. Anne Parish

Christmas Bazaar and Craft Fair



Thank you for your interest in applying to join the St. Anne Parish Christmas Craft Fair and Bazaar. We are excited to partner with you to offer a memorable event to all who attend. The Craft Fair will take place on Saturday, November 15 from 10 AM to 4 PM in the Catholic Parishes of the Blue Hills Collaborative Center at 20 Como Road in Hyde Park, MA. The building consists of a gym where St. Anne parishioners will have tables and raffles. In addition, 4 classrooms are available for use for outside vendors.

Please return your completed application via email or US Mail by Monday, October 6, 2025. All applications will be reviewed and notified of acceptance, waitlist or denial by Wednesday, October 15, 2025. Once applicants are notified of acceptance, the payment will be due by Wednesday, October 22, 2025 to secure your spot. Applications are available at www.bluehillscollaborative.org and questions may be directed to Director of Development John Morton at 857-342-9500, ext. 14 or development@bluehillscollaborative.org. We suggest keeping a copy of this application for your records.

Date: Saturday November 15, 2025

Signature:

Time: Doors open at 10 AM Saturday and close promptly at 4:00 PM

Location: Catholic Parishes of the Blue Hills Collaborative Center- 20 Como Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136

Set-up Time: 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM Friday Nov. 14 and 8:00 AM to 9:45 AM Saturday Nov. 15

Parking: Parking is in the large parking lot in front of the parish center. All vendors will have a designated parking area.

Clean-up: Close up folding table so our volunteers can move it back and exit by 4:30 PM.

Fee: \$50 for one 6-foot table, \$90 for two tables, \$120 for three 6- foot tables. We would also invite vendors to donate an item from your table worth at least \$10 for our raffle table at the event.

Sales Tax: Vendors are responsible for their own sales tax.

Other: For additional space, vendors can also hang up anything behind their table (no nails in the walls).

Please mail completed applications to John Morton, Director of Development, Catholic Parishes of the Blue Hills, 20 Como Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136 or you can scan and email it to development@bluehillscollaborative.org with the subject Christmas Craft Fair.

Date: